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Subject: Agenda V1 - safe routes to school

Date: Tuesday, October 26, 2021 11:24:38 AM

I think it's so awesome we are seeing more parents and students bike and walk to school.
That has been one positive outcome of the pandemic.

I am a resident of D3 and am kindly asking for safe bike routes to school on Camino de Las
Ondas (heading east/west) off of Paseo Del Norte.

This could be in the form of a highlighted bike lane (such as a green one with bike indicators
on the road) along with sharrows. Many parents and their children ride their bikes on the
sidewalks. I believe if there was a better attempt to make the roads safer parents and their
children would ride the proper way - in the bike lanes versus on sidewalks.

Also it's important to have speeding awareness heading east/west on Camino De Las Ondas
as traffic speeds constantly on this road. There could be a speed monitor that identifies the
speed of the car and encourages drivers to slow down. Also additional signs such as "share
the road" would help keep this area safe and conducive to cyclists that go to school.

Paseo del Norte has traffic that speeds and also could use bike lane signs heading north
south from Poinsettia to Palomar. This would also be part of the safe bike routes.

Thanks for your consideration.
Diana Aguirre
D3 Resident

CAUTION: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.
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